
Building Health Roadmap 
Ida Middle School 

 
Bus 
Students will use hand sanitizer when getting on the bus. We encourage students to ride the 
bus this school year. It is a safe and sure way to make it to school on time. Those not riding the 
bus will use hand sanitizer when entering the building in the morning.  
Mask Mandate for transportation: Masks will be worn while on the bus.  
 
Drop Off/Pick up 
Same as last year, please reference the map. Included in the outline are ways to respect the 
families’ homes that are along the route.  

• Don’t block driveways 
• Emergency vehicles might have to get through the line, consider how you would pull 

over if necessary 

 
Breakfast 
Breakfast will be served in the middle school cafeteria from 7:45- 8:00. 
 
Restrooms 
Students are encouraged to use the restroom during class passing with a recommendation of 
no more than five students at one time.  
 
Cafeteria  
Lunch will be held in the cafeteria. Students in line to buy lunch will be separated around the 
outside of the cafeteria.  Tables will be sanitized after each meal. 
 
Recess  
There will not be pods on the playground. Kids are free to move about as they would have pre-
COVID. 
 
Adult Visitors 
Adults visiting Ida Middle School during instructional time must: 

1. Schedule an appointment with the teacher or with the office depending on the purpose. 
2. Please check-in the middle school office for any appointment.  
3. Symptom screening will occur. 

 
Classroom 

• Masks are optional. Those who chose to wear a mask won’t be any different. The 
approach by staff will be the same as any child, each with unique needs and those 
needs being respectfully met.  

• Students will be encouraged to use their own supplies as much as possible but there will 
be a return to hands-on and engaging learning. Hand sanitizer will be provided in each 
classroom and throughout the building. 

 

 
Special Classes 
Special classes will return to pre-COVID structures. Each room will be equipped with sanitizer 
and wipes. Music will be on a cart due to lack of space, not COVID. 
 


